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  Off-Leash Area Working Group 

Friday, January 25, 2013 

9:30 a.m., Room 202 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Attending: Commissioner DeRubeis, Alderman Susan Albright, Officer Torres, Lee McIntyre, Amy Koel, 
Carol Schein, Carol Stapleton 

 
1. Update 

 Cabot Park-Signs 
 The signs for Cabot Park have been posted. There was discussion about adding “Off-Leash 

Activity” to the hours of operation signs.  The group agreed it is not necessary to add the 
language to the signs. 

 Officer Torres will monitor the area this weekend.  
 

2. New Business 

 Going Forward 
 Ms. Koel asked what the group’s plans are moving forward. Commissioner DeRubeis stated in 

the spring the group should look at other sites.   
 Alderman Albright commented there are still sites out there that the group has already 

presented, such as Thompsonville and Forte Park. 
 Mr. McIntyre commented new sites should not be brought forward until enforceme nt is in 

place. 
 

3. Next meeting 
 The next meeting is Friday February 1, 2013 at 9:30am in Room 202 

  

Robert J. DeRubeis 
Commissioner 


